
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
August 29, 2019    

 

Honorable Flora J. Simon, Mayor 

City of Dumas 

155 E. Waterman 

Dumas, AR 71639 

 

RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0033987, AFIN 21-00045 

 Meeting Response Letter  

 

Dear Mayor Simon: 

 

The Division is in receipt of the Compliance Evaluation Inspection Response dated March 8, 

2019 and the Conference on Dumas WWTP Issues dated August 29, 2019. The Division has the 

following comments on the letter: 

 

1. The Division requests a follow up letter that informs the Division of when the operator 

obtains the Class 1 Wastewater License.  

 

Again, the Division thanks you for your time in meeting with us to resolve these issues. 

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 

me at 501-682-0667 or you may e-mail me at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gavin Gray 

Enforcement Analyst 

Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 
 

 


